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Description of Work: The introduction of a Traffic Regulation Order on Mill Road in 

Arundel, to prohibit motor caravans from parking between 

10pm and 9am every day. This restriction applies to all 

unrestricted parking places along Mill Road, between 

Arundel Museum and WWT Wildfowl Wetlands Trust.  

  

   

Extent: Mill Road, Arundel 
                              

Frequently Asked Questions 

Q. Why does this work have to take place? 

A. The work is being carried out following an application by the Arundel Town 

Council to implement parking restrictions that prohibit motor caravans from 
parking between 10pm and 9am on any day.  

 

Q. What work has to be done? 

A. To install the necessary traffic signs to introduce the above parking 
restrictions. The works will involve erecting nineteen sign plates on black posts 

work on the unrestricted sections between the existing double yellow line 
marking. 

The scheme also includes low level vegetation clearance and siding to allow 

the existing double yellow markings to be refreshed. The installation of new 
cleft oak fencing at the back of the lay by adjacent to WWT Wildfowl Wetlands 

Trust, to protect the signposts as vehicle reverse into this parking area. 

 

Q. What will the benefits be once it is finished? 

A. The new parking restriction will allow motor caravans to visit the area 

during the day without any restrictions. However, Mill Road is not a suitable 
location for long duration stays, due to concerns such as environment impact 

caused by the lack of proper sanitary facilities, as well as the use of fire pits 

and barbeques on the grass verge.  

 

Q. Will any roads have to be closed during the works? 

A. No Mill Road should remain open throughout the works.  



                                                                       
 

 

Q. What time of day will the work take place? 

A. Hours of work will generally be between 07.30am and 17.30pm Monday-

Friday. Before the works start, the appointed contractor will erect advance 
warning signs in the local area, letting you know any changes to the start date 

and marking the extent of the works. 

 

Q. What disruption can pedestrians expect? 

A. Pedestrian routes will be maintained wherever possible, but there may be 

short periods of diversion, if any problem please speak with the site foreman 

who will be happy to help. 

 

Q. Will any diversion routes for traffic have to be put in place? 

A. No diversions will be put in place to undertake these works.  

 

Q. Could weather impact the proposed works? 

A. Weather conditions can have an impact on the delivery of the works; 

however, this will be assessed and actioned closer to construction. 

 

Q. How do I report a fault or problem on the highway? 

A. The most effective way to report a fault or problem on the highway is to use 

our online reporting application with multiple options. For further information, 

please visit - Make an enquiry or report a problem with a road or pavement via 

the West Sussex Council website.  

 

For the latest information follow us on X previously known as Twitter 

@WSHighways 

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/make-an-enquiry-or-report-a-problem-with-a-road-or-pavement/

